Skellingthorpe Parish Council

From: Peter Rogers <Peter_Rogers@n-kesteven.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 September 2023 08:43

To: Peter Rogers

Subject: FW: Monthly update report A Hughes 15 September 2023

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find the latest report which we are now producing on a monthly basis.. A copy of this report is sent to
Skellingtharpe Parish Council. (Apologies for late sending ).

Monitoring Report: A Hughes Skellingthorpe Dated 15 September 2023

1. Complaints received by North Kesteven

Email Feedback from A Hughes regarding the above complaints:

21/8/23 17:32 There is no visible smoke from the chimney | have just taken the pictures at the times sent to my
email. | have was also in the village at about 1600hrs and have no issues to report. The boiler is evidently burning
clean .

The factory has been shut down since Sat and will not be starting up until later this evening.

22/8/23 08:18 We have completed deep cleaning of all drains and sumps

22/8/23 15:23 We have looked into this mater and can not see any issues with plant or mechanical operations its is
quite windy today which affects the smell from vehicles and temperatures are on the warm side which is also affects
material.

We have continued to move any odorous trailers to high priority processing however the factory has very little
material in at the moment.

22/8/23 15:49 We have had a muti collection lorry in which has been round several farms over recent days carrying
out multiply collections at farmers sites which odorous.




